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30th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all safe and well.  Thank you for your understanding and support at this difficult 
time. We are trying to keep you updated with developments and changes as they happen.  
 
As you may be aware, we have set up email addresses to allow your children to keep in contact with their 
teachers at this time.  Please encourage your child to email their teacher at least once a week to let them know 
what you have been doing, it doesn’t just have to be about school work. Send us photos and videos as well as 
messages – we are missing you all. The class emails are: 
 
Early Years (Nursery and Reception) – Wt.eyfshomelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Year 1 – wt.y1homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Year 2 – wt.y2homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Year 3 – wt.y3homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Year 4 – wt.y4homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Year 5 – wt.y5homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Year 6 – wt.y6homelearning@perryhallmat.co.uk 
 
Please note that these are not to be used to ask general questions that parents may have.  Please continue to 
direct any queries to the front office.  
 
I am sure that your children will be having more down time than usual, which may see an increase in screen 
time.   It is more essential than ever that we work to keep our children safe whilst online, so please see below 
for some useful links to support you: 
 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
Please take the time to familiarise yourself with the content in the above links.  If your child has their own 
phone, when was the last time you checked what they are accessing?  It is vital to maintain regular checks to 
ensure that they are keeping themselves safe. 
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We are operating on a skeleton staff in school to protect all of us but we are still providing childcare for critical 
workers and vulnerable children. If you need to speak to us please phone or email to stay safe. If you child is 
attending school please follow social distancing measures and remain 2 metres from each other and our staff. 
 
Please get in touch if you need anything and remember to encourage your child to email their teacher.  We are 
very much missing you all.  Stay Safe! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher  
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